Assistant Vice-Chancellor (Executive) Phone +64 7 838 4673

The University of Waikato e-mail hmp@waikato.ac.nz
Private Bag 3105 www.waikato.ac.nz
Hamilton, New Zealand

THE UNIVERSITY OF

WAIKATO

Te Whare Wananga o Watkato

2 December 2015

Liam Stoneley fyvi-request-3329-9932ce7d@requests.fvi.org.nz

Dear Mr Stoneley
I refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982, dated 4 November 2015.

The University of Waikato holds records in relation to assessment in te reo Maori from 1998. The table
below shows the number of students who requested, and were allowed, to submit assessment in

te reo Maori since 1998, in courses where the language of instruction was English. The table also includes
the number of assessments submitted in te reo Maori in the Faculty of Law.

T ssemmensinTeReoMson
‘ YearHi Assessment | Masters Theses = Total = Law
! inTe Reo written in M¥ori !
1998 | 21 0
8 0
8 0
0 0
2002 25 0
2003 6 0
2004 1 | 0
2005 4 0
2006 0 i 0
2007 5 0
2008 7 0
2009 4 0
2010 4 0
2011 0 1
2012 8 1
2013 1 5
2014 11 1
TOTAL |

The University has no record of formal complaints in relation to these assessments.

Because of the number and range of papers involved, your request for details of those who marked each
item of assessment is refused under clause 18(f) of the Official Information Act 1982 on the grounds that it
cannot be made available without substantial research and collation. Your request for “any information
on the type of assessment, its percentage and for what course” is also refused on the same grounds. You
have the right by way of complaint to an Ombudsman, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act
1982, to seek an investigation and review of these refusals.

Yours sincerely
;] i n.'

AR,
Helen Pridmore /\ c

Assistant Vice-Chancellor (Executive)



